
_____ __, 2019

Dear ___ _____________:

Licensing has provided you with the Office of the Comptroller of the Currency’s (OCC) decision
for the subject filing. To assist us in providing effective and efficient services, we would 
appreciate your opinion of our processing of your filing. Your response to the attached survey 
may be emailed to Licensing2@occ.treas.gov, faxed to (202) 649-5728 or mailed to OCC, 
Licensing Activities, 400 7th Street SW, Washington, DC 20219-0001.

If you have other comments or questions, contact Licensing Activities in Washington, DC at 
(202) 649-6260.

Sincerely,

Yoo Jin Na
Senior Licensing Analyst
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